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 FRN: 0020-8826-68 
 
November 19, 2012 
 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by BellSouth Telecommunication, LLC (BellSouth) 
and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of 
the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  
 
The purpose of this letter, sent on behalf of BellSouth, is to file a revised Tariff Review Plan 
(TRP) to remove Credit Allowance for Service Interruptions.  Such allowance provides a credit 
in certain circumstances and, as such, is not a service itself but simply a reimbursement amount 
for service not provided.  By removing this Credit Allowance for Service Interruptions from the 
TRP, BellSouth’s TRP will be consistent with those of the other AT&T operating companies. 
 
In accordance with Section 61.14, this letter filing and associated attachments are being filed 
electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing 
System (ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing procedures.  
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Letter, as required under Section 1.773(a)(4) 
of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Rosemary Chambers, Associate Director – 
Rates/Tariffs, 311 S. Akard, Room 1940.01, Dallas, Texas 75202, facsimile number (214) 858-
0639.  All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to 
Debra L. Clemens, Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 
1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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  Letter 
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Tariff Review Plan (TRP) 
  
   


